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with separate outside entrances thereto, upon which shall be 
conspicuously marked the respective numbers of the wards for 
which the same are intended to be used and designate the same 
as polling places respectively for the respective wards of such 
city and all elections in and for each of the wards of such city 
for which polling places are so designated in the city hall shall 
be held at the places so designated. Section 930b. Polling 
places in a city hall as provided in the preceding section, may 
be designated by the common council no later than ten days be-
fore any election at which such rooms are to be used as such 
polling places. 

SECTION 2. This act shall take effect and be in force, from 
and after its passage and publication. 

Approved March 21, 1901. 

No. 16, S.] 	 [Published March 22, 1901. 

CHAPTER 62. 

AN ACT to amend chapter 90, laws of 1899, relating to Wis-
consin national guard. 

The people of the state of Wisconsin represented in senate and 
assembly do enact as follows: 

Disposition of moneys received from United States. SECTION 
1. Amend by adding after the word "guard" in the 
last line of section 1, the following: "or improvements 
for the Wisconsin state military reservation at Camp Douglas, 
Juneau county, Wisconsin," so that said section, when so 
amended, shall read as follows: Section 1. All moneys here-
after received by the state of Wisconsin from the United States 
in payment of the claim of the state of Wisconsin against the 
United States for quartermaster's stores and supplies, ordnance 
and ordnance stores and supplies, and for equipment of what-
ever character, furnished by the state of Wisconsin for the use 
of the Wisconsin volunteers in the service of the United States 
in the year 1898, during the Spanish-American war, shall be 
and are hereby set aside and constituted a special and separate 
fund to be used, at the discretion of the governor, only in the 
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re-equipment of the Wisconsin national guard or improvements 
for the Wisconsin state military reservation at Camp Douglas, 
Juneau county, Wisconsin. 

How audited. SECTION 2. Disbursements from said fund 
shall only be made for the purposes designated in this act and 
payments shall be made only on vouchers audited by the quarter-
master general and approved by the governor. 

SECTION 3. This act shall take effect and be in force from 
and after its passage and publication. 

Approved March 21, 1901. 

No. 124, A.] 	 [Published March 22, 1901. 

CHAPTER 63. 
AN ACT giving counties charged with the expense of main-

taining inmates in the home for feeble-minded, remedies to 
recover the sums so charged, out of the estates of such in-
mates respectively, or from individuals. 

The people of the slikte of Wisconsin represented in senate and 
assembly do enact as follows: 

Same remedies for collection as in ease of insane. SECTION 1. 
Any county which is lawfully charged with the expense, or any 
part thereof, of maintaining an inmate in the Wisconsin home 
for feeble-minded, shall have all remedies to collect the sums 
so charged, out of the estate of such inmate, or from individuals, 
which fire conferred by law upon counties so to collect charges 
against them for the maintenance in state hospitals and county 
asylums for the insane, of patients whose maintenance therein 
is chargeable to such counties respectively. 

SECTION 2. This act shall take effect and be in force, from 
and after its passage and publication. 

Approved March 21. 1901, 
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